Nelson PTA Newsletter October 2025

PTA Message

October news that's all treats, no tricks! We hope your children have settled into their new routines and are enjoying school. We want to thank everyone who attended the Back to School Bash. It was so nice seeing everyone come together. The fall fundraiser has started off strong. Let's keep the pace going! Money earned go towards all PTA sponsored events and enrichment activities. Remember with the cooler weather approaching to please send your student to school with a jacket for recess.

Volunteer Opportunities



Book Fair

Trunk or Treat

Free Community Events

Salmon Homecoming Celebration Oct 4th Puyallup Fish Hatchery Ila-3p

ABC Day Oct 4th GK High School 9a-3p

Contact Info

Email: info@nelsonnavpta.org
Website: www.nelsonnavpta.org

Facebook: Nelson Elementary PTA

Interested in becoming a member?

Scan here

PTA Events

PTA General Membership Meeting 10/1 at 4:30p

Fundraiser Ends 10/7

Boo Gram Sale 10/13-10/23

Class Candy Drive 10/13-10/21

Trunk or Treat/Harvest Festival 10/23 at 6p

Book Fair 10/27-10/30

Spirit Week 10/27-10/31

Career Night 10/28 at 6p



Dates To Remember

October 7-Picture Day

October 6, 13, 20-Late Start

October 24-No School

October 27 thru 31 Early Dismissal





Principal's message

Dear Nelson Families,

October is a wonderful month at Nelson Elementary, filled with opportunities to come together as a school community. From the excitement of Trunk-or-Treat to the joy of learning in our classrooms and seeing you at Parent-Teacher Conferences, this month offers many ways for families, staff, and students to connect and celebrate.

I encourage you to join us for the fun events planned by our amazing PTA and school team.

These gatherings are more than just activities—they are moments that strengthen our sense of belonging and partnership. When families, staff, and students come together, we create the kind of culture where every child feels supported, valued, and inspired to learn.

Thank you for being such an important part of the Nelson community. Your participation, encouragement, and support make all the difference in our students' experience. Let's make
October a month of connection, joy, and lasting memories.

With gratitude, Mrs. Tami Nelson